
 

 

 

Magnolia Beach Fire Station Project 
for Calhoun County, Texas 

Texas General Land Office Contract No. 20-065-064-C182 and 
Calhoun County 2020 CDBG-DR Contract Work Order No. C-1 

 
 

CANCELLATION OF UNOPENED BIDS  
 
 
 
 

On Wednesday, May 5, 2021, Calhoun County Commissioners Court approved to cancel the bids 
completely that were received on April 15, 2021 for the Magnolia Beach Fire Station Project. 
 
The unopened bids will be returned to the bidders. 
 
Calhoun County is working with the Texas General Land Office to resolve the flood-proofing 
requirements. 
 
A new bid opportunity will be posted at a future date. 
 
 
 
         


